
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN
Thursday, May 25, 2017
B-Day

          Senior Awards Assembly

TODAY’S EVENTS 
Assembly Bell Schedule 
Senior Assembly, Holliday Gym, 9:00am [Seniors report at 8:15am]
Senior Lunch, Football Stadium, 11:00am 

PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS
WCPSS’s Lifelong Learning Center in partnership with Educational Service Center is offering a summer SAT 
Preparation Program designed to prepare rising juniors and seniors for the August SAT and October SAT/PSAT 
exams. Classes held in the following locations: Sanderson High School Mon/Wed Jun 28- July 26 Reedy Creek 
Middle School Tues/Thurs June 29- July 27 Complete schedule details online at www.esctestprep.com COURSES 
ARE 8 SESSIONS, 24 HRS OF CLASSROOM INSTRUCTION, TAUGHT BY WCPSS TEACHERS WHO ARE EXPERTS IN THE
SAT/ACT EXAM. STUDENTS ARE GIVEN COMPREHENSIVE SUBJECT MATTER REVIEW AND TEST-TAKING 
STRATEGIES THAT WILL ALLOW THEM TO NAVIGATE THE TESTS WITH GREATER EASE FOR A SCORE-RAISING 
ADVANTAGE. To Register: www.esctestprep.com or call 1-800-762-8378 Tuition $395* *Price shown is for WCPSS 
students only, regular tuition is $449. Cost includes all books and lesson materials. If registering online, WCPSS 
students enter coupon code SU17395 f

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [General] 

If you have registered for a summer NCVPS online course, please see Mr. Sauls for your course
login information as soon as possible.

This afternoon SAFE will be closing down the cans and bottles. SAFE will 
also be recycling paper this afternoon.
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The Language Diversity Ambassadors at NCSU are pleased to announce an opportunity for high 
school students to learn about language diversity: The Language Diversity Summer Enrichment 
Program. The program will be held on N.C. State's campus from Monday, July 17th to Friday, 
July 21st from 10AM to 2PM. This is a week-long educational program designed to explore 
language and dialect diversity in English. In addition to classroom instruction, students will also 
participate in fun games, collaborative activities, and special film screening. The program will 
serve as a great addition to students' college and job applications/resumes. There is no cost to 
attend the program. For more information, visit https://jmhatch2.wixsite.com/ldep, Email 
nclanguagediversityambassadors@gmail.com or Twitter @howlwithanaxcent. 

Meredith Brown is organizing a race to raise money for the Inter-Faith Food Shuttle’s Camden 
Street Learning Garden, a garden that serves an underprivileged neighborhood in downtown 
Raleigh. The race will be on Saturday, June 10, 2017 at 8:00 am at Dorothea Dix Park.  You can 
donate or sign up to run at: https://app.racereach.com/event/food-shuttle-garden-gallop-5k-
run-walk.  

Want to see a volcano?  Swing through a rain forest canopy?  Swim or surf in the Pacific?  Come
experience the Pura Vida of Costa Rica next summer on an Eco Tour with fellow Broughton 
students!  For more information come to Open House on Wednesday May 24 from 4-6 PM in 
room 1402, or visit explorica.com/woodall-1749.  This tour is led by environmental science 
teacher Ms. Woodall, as well as Dr. Hernandez, Mr. Jude (RN), Mr. Burke and Mrs. Ratledge.  Trip
dates are June 11-19, 2018.

The Raleigh Ironman Race taking place on Sunday, June 4, 2017 is seeking more volunteers to 
help out on the run course! All volunteers get a t-shirt and lunch provided. We have so much 
fun cheering on and encouraging the runners, handing them out drinks and food, keeping our 
station well stocked and clean, and helping out the athletes in anyway we can! We need 
volunteers for Run Aid Station #1 which is located on Hillsborough Street in front of the Holiday 
Inn by Campbell Law School and Flying Saucer) in downtown Raleigh. You can register at the 
following links depending on the time slot that works best for you: 8:30 a.m. - 1:15 
p.m. http://bit.ly/2nx5cQd  ;     12:45 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. http://bit.ly/2nOsEo5. If you cannot do the 
exact time block specified, still sign up for the one that most closest fits the time you can do. 
The busiest time is from about 10-2, but we need more volunteers for the entire time!  We also 
need volunteers for the entire day as well, so feel free to register for both shifts! Feel free to 
email with any questions- lauren.e.kulp@gmail.com. Once registered, you will receive more 
information via email!

The Broughton Vocal Music Boosters are selling Yeti-like tumblers but not at the Yeti-like 
prices!  Each tumbler is $20 with each student earning 40% of that towards their trip to Rome,
Italy over the New Year Holiday during the 2017-18 school year.  Please help these students by
purchasing one of these awesome stainless steel tumblers or a Custom Broughton Tumbler.
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 STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIOR & SENIORS]
Seniors can turn in community service hours up until the last day of school. 

Juniors: A free senior portrait session has been scheduled for Friday, June 2nd 
from 7:30am – 1:30pm in the small gym. The photographer will supply 
Cap/Gown or Tux/Drape. No appointment needed. 

Seniors: Think about it! Our graduation exercises are held in Holliday Gym. Handicapped 
seating is limited. The bleachers will be hard to manage for your family members who are in 
wheelchairs, use walkers, or have certain mobility issues. TAKE THE TIME NOW TO RESERVE 
SPECIAL SEATING. You don’t want to have your dear relatives sitting in a back corner where they
can’t see you receive your diploma. Return forms to Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource 
Center [Room 1209] no later than noon on Friday, May 26th. 
 

College/Military Reps Visiting Broughton
College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions

[Not held on the Broughton campus]

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS/COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES/JOB OPPORTUNITIES/SCHOLARSHIP 
OPPORTUNITIES FOR UNDERCLASSMEN/SUMMER ENRICHMENT OPPORTUNITIES [Available online at 
www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs]

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

To receive the Daily Announcements Bulletins by e-mail, join the PTSA Yahoo Group. To join, e-mail 
broughtonptsa-subscribe@yahoogroups.com. 

Broughton has been asked to nominate up to two academically accomplished minority juniors [Class of 2018] who 
would be eligible to receive transportation assistance to attend Mount Holyoke’s Focus on Diversity program with 
arrival on Saturday, October 14, and programming October 15-16, 2017. This program, hosted by the Office of 
Admission, showcases Mount Holyoke’s leadership in supporting identity differences, as well as its institutional 
mission “to educate a diverse community of women at the highest level of academic excellence.” Prospective 
students will be hosted overnight by a current student and have the opportunity to tour campus, visit classes and 
attend cultural performances. Nominees should have demonstrated a record of meaningful engagement with 
diversity causes along with a record of academic excellence. Students who are chosen to participate will receive 
lodging, meals, and transportation assistance from their home city to Mount Holyoke College, one of the nation’s 
finest liberal arts colleges for women. If interested in being considered, see Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource 
Center [Room 1209]. Deadline: June 1, 2017. 

Accelerating Men Inc. will be holding a Community Day Open House on Saturday, May 27 from noon-3:00pm at 
the Club Teen Center, 721 N. Raleigh Blvd. Enjoy music, food and information about Accelerating Men Inc. An 
Accelerating Men and Bridge Parent Workshop will be held from 12:15-1:00pm. For more information contact 
Andrea McCullough at amccullough@wcpss.net.
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Students who would like to get college transfer credit hours while still in high school should attend a Career and 
College Promise Information session at Wake Tech. Students can  take courses through Wake Tech which can 
transfer to four year colleges and universities. Please choose to attend one of the dates and times listed below.  The
information session is required for any student wishing to take courses in Fall 2017.  To get more information on 
this opportunity, please register using the link below.  Please see Ms. Davis or Mrs. Parrish in room 1406 for further 
details.
Career and College Promise Registration Link:   http://www.waketech.edu/programs-courses/career-and-college-
promise/information-sessions/reserve-ccp. 
Dates and Times
*5/23- Northern Wake Campus at 6:00 pm

COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

COMMUNITY SERVICE REMINDERS:

 Underclassmen community service hours are due by May 5.  In order to be "up to 
date" with community service hours, they must be turned in by this date.  Students 
who are not current or "up to date" with community service hours may not qualify 
the next year for "off campus lunch pass", homecoming court, etc. 

 All community service hours must be done for a Non-profit organization

The Raleigh Ironman Race taking place on Sunday, June 4, 2017 is seeking more volunteers to help out on the run 
course! All volunteers get a t-shirt and lunch provided. We have so much fun cheering on and encouraging the 
runners, handing them out drinks and food, keeping our station well stocked and clean, and helping out the 
athletes in anyway we can! We need volunteers for Run Aid Station #1 which is located on Hillsborough Street in 
front of the Holiday Inn by Campbell Law School and Flying Saucer) in downtown Raleigh. You can register at the 
following links depending on the time slot that works best for you: 8:30 a.m. - 1:15 
p.m. http://bit.ly/2nx5cQd  ;     12:45 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. http://bit.ly/2nOsEo5. If you cannot do the exact time block 
specified, still sign up for the one that most closest fits the time you can do. The busiest time is from about 10-2, 
but we need more volunteers for the entire time!  We also need volunteers for the entire day as well, so feel free to
register for both shifts! Feel free to email with any questions- lauren.e.kulp@gmail.com. Once registered, you will 
receive more information via email!

NC State Dining is partnering with the Special Olympics of North Carolina to feed over 2,000 athletes* June 2 - 
4*. We are looking for volunteers to help with serving, handing out trays and escorting the athletes to the
tables during the following shifts:
   - June 2 | 4 p*.*m. - 7 p.m.
   - June 3 | 6 a.m. - 9 a.m.
   - June 3 | 4 p.m. - 7 p.m.
   - June 4 | 6 a.m. - 9 a.m.
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact Keith Smith at aksmith@ncsu.edu or call 919-539-8776 
<(919)%20539-8776>.

The Raleigh Ironman Race taking place on Sunday, June 4, 2017 is seeking more volunteers to help out on the run 
course! All volunteers get a t-shirt and lunch provided. We have so much fun cheering on and encouraging the 
runners, handing them out drinks and food, keeping our station well stocked and clean, and helping out the 
athletes in anyway we can! We need volunteers for Run Aid Station #1 which is located on Hillsborough Street in 
front of the Holiday Inn by Campbell Law School and Flying Saucer) in downtown Raleigh. You can register at the 
following links depending on the time slot that works best for you: 8:30 a.m. - 1:15 
p.m. http://bit.ly/2nx5cQd  ;     12:45 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. http://bit.ly/2nOsEo5. If you cannot do the exact time block 
specified, still sign up for the one that most closest fits the time you can do. The busiest time is from about 10-2, 
but we need more volunteers for the entire time!  We also need volunteers for the entire day as well, so feel free to
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register for both shifts! Feel free to email with any questions- lauren.e.kulp@gmail.com. Once registered, you will 
receive more information via email!

MUD DAY EVENT AT WALNUT CREEK WETLAND PARK, SATURDAY, JUNE 3We are in need of volunteers for Mud 
Day, a special event at Walnut Creek Wetland Park, on Saturday, June 3.   Mud Day is just like it sounds:  a 
celebration of mud, wetlands, and kids having fun outdoors.  Volunteers must be at least 15 years old, and may be 
assigned to helping kids plant milkweed seeds, painting with soil, helping them build forts, make mud pies in the 
“kitchen,” or helping kids make giant bubble wands.  Shifts are from 9:30am-12:30 or 12:00-3:00.  There will be a 
volunteer/staff canteen with snacks, and food trucks will also be available. If interested please sign up online at 
https://www.cervistech.com/acts/console.php?console_id=0105&console_type=event_list&ht=1&event_id=654. 

Volunteers are needed to help out during the 4th of July event in downtown Raleigh. We will have a roller skating 
rink as part of the festivities and will need volunteers to help set up and break down the rink for the event. 
Volunteers are encouraged to stay and enjoy the event. They will need to be available from 10am to 12pm and 
10pm to 11pm for set up and tear down before and after the event. This is a great opportunity for community 
service hours and volunteer hours. If interested, contact Jasmine Keadle at 
Jasmine.Keadle@raleighconvention.com. 

COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES AT THE CARDINAL. Weekend and weekday Volunteers needed during the 
school year and over the summer: The Wellness Department at The Cardinal is looking for volunteers to help with:  
Assisting/participating in exercise classes, doing 1:1 activities with residents, assisting with group activities, and 
helping out with movies.  Please contact Ann Janvier at: ann.janvier@kiscosl.com  or by telephone at 984-204-
8444.

Want to help women and children in the Triangle Area? Assistance League of the Triangle Area 
(www.altriangle.org) is an all-volunteer organization dedicated to improving the lives of women and children 
through several programs including Operation School Bell® which gives new clothing and school supplies to school
children. The A-Z Thrift Shop, our primary source of funds, needs volunteers to assist with picking up/delivering
furniture and household items to our shop year round Mondays between 9:30am-12:30 pm and some Sunday 
afternoons.  If interested in volunteering, please contact the coordinator via email: lauretta.holloway@me.com.  All 
volunteers receive documentation of hours served.  

Looking for flexible after-school service hours in a place of encouragement and hope?  Help local families transitioning from 
homelessness at The Green Chair Project.  Sign up online whenever you need hours (open Tues-Fri, 10-5).  No experience 
necessary ---greet visitors, process donations, or help with Front Desk closing duties.  Only a 7 minute drive from BHS or take 
the Go Raleigh bus to the Greyhound stop on Capital Boulevard (Green Chair is across the street, next to the Salvation Army).
 For orientation information and to sign up, go to  http://www.volunteerspot.com/login/entry/1112345638957882069

JOB OPPORTUNITIES

The Springmoor Retirement Community Food Service Department is currently looking for outgoing and 
responsible individuals to fill our key dining room positions! No experience is necessary and benefits include free
employee meals when you work, flexible hours, rewarding experience working with senior citizens, and biweekly
pay. To apply, visit www.springmoor.org,  and click on Careers at the top right of the screen. Browse the current 
openings and fill out an application for wait staff! Applicants must be at least 14. 

Baker Roofing Company is looking to hire students! Baker roofing is family owned and operated, and offers 
competitive wages, benefits, and career opportunities including: Starting pay up to $14/hour for entry level 
positions, hands on training programs, earning potential up to $40K within two years, career path and opportunity 
for growth. Students who are 18 years and older are encouraged to apply online at www.bakerroofing.com/apply-
raleigh. For questions, please contact recruiting@bakerroofing.com
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Residential Counselors are needed for the NCSU Upward Bound Program, a pre-college residential summer 
program for high school students. The salary of $500 per week includes room & board. It involves a 5-day work 
week Sunday-Thursdays with a 24 hour responsibility. For more information, visit www.trio.dasa.ncsu.edu/upward-
bound.   

Midtown Events, an entity of Kane Realty, is responsible for activating all outdoor space developed by Kane Realty. 
We host many outdoor concerts, a weekly farmers market, kids events and wellness events. During the event 
season (April-October), we hire part-time production assistants to assist in event set-up and breakdown. This is 
always a great job opportunity for high school guys looking to stay in shape and make a summer income!
 General Requirements: 
* Must be physically fit-- ability to lift 25 lbs. and work outdoors as needed for event execution 
* Capacity to see the “big picture” while focusing on “small details” related to event production 
*Ability to follow a timeline, a diagram and to problem solve with initiative! And Essential! 
* Effective communication skills and timeliness are a must! Must have reliable transportation. 
* Reference from professor, club advisor or past-employer on timeliness/character is REQUIRED 
Please submit resumes and references to: 
Dawn Baker, Sr. Manager, Events & Property Branding ~ dbaker@kanerealtycorp.com 
www.northhillsevents.com / Facebook: VisitNorthHills / Instagram: @MidtownEvents

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES FOR UNDERCLASSMEN

SUMMER ENRICHMENT OPPORTUNITIES
[The Daily Announcements Bulletins typically list only out-of-state summer enrichment activities for high
school students. For information regarding programs offered on North Carolina campuses, visit the 
website at www.CFNC.org and SEARCH “College Preparation Opportunities.” Also, refer to the WCPSS list 
of summer camp programs for elementary through high school students at 
www.wcpss.net/school_to_career/summer_camp or for additional camp options in NC and SC at 
www.carolinacamps.com. 

. 
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